

Newsletter

Friday 10th June 2022- Newsletter 30

A message from Miss Towler...

Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a lovely first week back and the children have made a great start to our final half term. Ten children in Key Stage Two were chosen to take part in a football tournament with several other schools and was hosted by Tockwith Primary. It was great to hear that the children were wonderful representatives of the school and we were really proud that they won three out of four games and achieved third place! Well done to the team!

It has been an exciting week for Team Venus whose classroom was invaded by Pirates! The team were really amazed when they saw pirates on the school CCTV! It is always lovely to see the adults bringing our children's learning to life

and well done to our student teacher, Miss Aitken, who masterminded the ideas behind this week's learning. Check out the pictures below where the

children were clearly enthralled by the

Pirates who left treasure and challenges for them to explore.

Have a lovely weekend,

Caroline Towler, Headteacher





This week's whole school attendance is: 94.94%

Our school attendance target is 97%.
Top team attendance is: Jupiter: 96.16%

Venus Reception: 94.57%

Neptune: 93.80% Saturn: 95.43%

Please remember to contact school before 9am if your child is going to be absent every day of your child's absence. Please can we remind families to not book holidays in term time.

Become a School Governor at TPA

Would you be interested in supporting your child's school as a school governor?

We are looking to grow our Local Governing Body and are asking Parents and Carers if they would like to be involved in shaping the development of our wonderful school. If you are interested in



becoming one of our Governors and are happy to meet six times a year (once a half term) for a couple of hours each meeting, please contact Miss Towler via admin.tad@ebor.academy for more information

Click here to find out more about what it means to be a school governor: Become a Governor

UPDATED: Dates for your diary for the coming weeks

Please see dates for the diary. We will always try to give you as much notice as possible if circumstances mean that dates need amending.



Dates	What's happening at TPA?
Monday 12th June	Blue Cross Animal Trust visiting Team Jupiter and Team Saturn for a Pets and our wellbeing session
Tuesday 13th June	NEW: Extra Curricular KS1 and KS2 Dance Club with Hannah from YDS 3.30pm - 4.30pm
Wednesday 14th June	Swimming lesson for Team Neptune
	NEW:Extra Curricular KS1 Music Club with Mrs Oldfield 3.30pm - 4.30pm NEW:Extra Curricular KS2 Art Club with Mrs Brooke 3.30pm - 4.30pm NEW: Extra Curricular Reception Craft Club with Team Early Years 3.20pm - 4.15pm
Wednesday 15th June	NEW: Extra Curricular KS2 Football Club with Alex from York FC Foundation 3.30pm - 4.30pm
Tuesday 7th June - Friday 17th June	Year Four Multiplication Test Check carried out for all pupils in Year Four in June. Please do not arrange appointments or holidays for Y4 pupils.
Monday 20th June	Coffee and a catch up - Parent forum to discuss what we are doing well and any next steps with Miss Towler and Miss Blythe
Friday 24th June - Sunday 26th June	Kingswood Residential for children in Years 4-6 (Further details have been shared with all children attending Kingswood)
Friday 1st July	Sports Day - Early Years Sports Morning (9.30am - 10.30am) Key Stage One and Two Sports Day (from 1.30pm) (weather permitting)
Wednesday 6th July & Thursday 7th July	Transition Dates - Year 6 to visit TGS. All other year groups to move up to experience their new year groups. More details to follow.
Tuesday 12th July	Year 6 Celebration Awards Evening - A special farewell to our Year 6 Dream Team. 6.30pm - 7.30pm. More details to follow.
Wednesday 20th July	Musical Showcase Evening - On this evening there will be an opportunity to celebrate some of the fabulous learning going on in school as part of our Music and singing sessions. More details to follow!
Friday 22nd July	End of term - School closes for the Summer for children

presents
£3.50 per present
on sale Weds 15th June
presents suitable for Dad,
Step-Dad and Grandad

SUPER
DAD
SUPER
DAD



Well done CWJ! #healthyselfie

←Well done to this member of Team TPA who has become a qualified instructor in karate and kickboxing! An amazing achievement!!

Safeguarding Update - Advice for Parents & Carers

Please see the information below from North Yorkshire Safeguarding Partnership including information on caring for your baby, online safety and bereavement support. Please take a look and find out more on this useful website for Parents and Carers.

Click here for advice for Parents and Carers



















Highlights from this week's learning







Little Helping Hands Baby Bank

clothes. nappies. toiletries. baby equipment.













Little Helping Hands Baby Bank is a local voluntary group based in Tadcaster, helping to provide essential equipment and clothing to children aged 0-5. Donations are welcomed no matter how big or small. They are holding their monthly drop-in on Saturday 25th June at The Barn in Tadcaster. It is open to anyone who wants to come along and speak to the team and to pick up any items you may need as shared in the flyer above.

https://www.facebook.com/LittlehelpinghandsYork/

Little Helping Hands & Baby Bank

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

We are looking for volunteers who can help organise the donations we receive. We are based at The Barn in Tadcaster and would need people who are able to give a couple of hours each week.

you would love to be part of our amazing team and help our project to grow and reach more families, then please get in touch as we would love to hear from you.

Get in touch with Jess for more information



know.

Many thanks, TPA

An Invite for a Coffee and a Catch Up

Dear Parents and Carers,

You are invited to join Miss Towler and Miss Blythe for a coffee, catch up and a chat about how we are doing as a school at this current time.

We would love to know what we are doing well and what perhaps could be even better. If you are interested in joining us on Monday 20th June at 5pm at school, please contact admin.tad@ebor.academy to book your place. If you have any questions please let us